
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 
Offices & Studios Closed for Thanksgiving 
 

Holy Family Radio will be closed Thursday, November 26th and 27th in 
observance of Thanksgiving.  We will return Monday, November 30th, 
resuming normal office hours. God Bless and Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

 

 

 

 

#GivingTuesday 
Celebrate Generosity and Giving 
 

After Black Friday and Cyber Monday, consider #GivingTuesday, a Global 
Event dedicated to giving. On Tuesday, December 1, charities, families and 
businesses around the world come together for one common purpose: to 
celebrate generosity and to give.  

We invite you to participate by making a secure online donation 
at HolyFamilyRadio.net or by calling our toll free number at 844-33-RADIO.   
Thanks for your support. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Special Programming Events 
Special Advent & Christmas Programs 
 
Holy Family Radio will be broadcasting many special programs during the 
Advent and Christmas season, including Mass and reflections. Please see 
our full schedule with dates and times at HolyFamilRadio.net. 
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New Weather Report 
Local Weather Forecasts on HFR 

Last pledge drive, we added weather reports to our breaks.  We 
wanted to test out how they would be received and also update west 
Michigan on changing weather conditions. 

We've received an overwhelmingly positive response and with the upcoming winter season, we look forward to 
providing the weather forecasts to keep our listeners informed and safe.   

In addition to the weather forecasts, these reports allow Holy Family Radio a unique opportunity for thanking our 
business underwriters for their support of this weather service and for our station.  For more information on this 
weather service or underwriting, visit our website at HolyFamilyRadio.net  or call 844-33-RADIO.   

 

 

 
 

 

  

2016 Coming Quickly 
Have you maximized your tax deductions? 
 
As the 2015 fiscal and calendar year comes to a close, many take a second look 
at their tax liabilities and look for ways to minimize their taxes and maximize 
their deductions.   
 
We make it convenient and easy for you to make tax deductible contributions to 
Holy Family Radio throughout the year and at year-end. 

 Mail your Year-End Gift, but be sure to have the envelope post-marked 
on or before December 31, in order to be applied to the 2015 tax year. 
 
Send gifts to: 
Holy Family Radio 
2504 Ardmore St. SE 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49506 

 Go to our website HolyFamilyRadio.net and make a gift online using your debit or credit card. For year-

end gifts, be sure your gift is given by 11:59 p.m. on December 31, 2015. 

 Avoid the year-end giving by setting up an automatic one-time, monthly or quarterly withdrawal from your 
checking account using your bank’s online bill pay system. Check with your bank for details. 

 A "Gift of Stock" may be right for you.  Charitable contributions of appreciated stock give you two income 
tax advantages. For long-term capital gain property (stock held more than 12 months) the first is a 
charitable deduction equal to the full fair market value of the gifted property, up to 30 percent of your 
adjusted gross income. The second advantage of giving stock is that you will also avoid capital gains tax, 
money you would have to pay if the property was liquidated first.  For more information on your specific 
situation, talk to your financial adviser or tax accountant. 
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